
 

  

 

Welcome Back Gators All visitors, including  
 

parents, must report to the  
 

office when they first arrive  
 

to the building. 
 

If you know your  
 

child will be absent/late, please 
call  

 
780-460-3728 or email us at  

 
 switzerb@spschools.org. 

Lorne Akins, Friday, September 7, 2018 

Welcome to the 2018 - 2019 

school year! Our entire Akins 

Staff would like to extend a warm 

welcome to our new and returning 

families! Teachers have been busy 

preparing their classrooms and 

creating lessons for new and 

exciting learning experiences.  

Just a quick reminder about 

traffic safety: Please be mindful 

of traffic laws, speed limits, 

children crossing the street, and 

our neighbours’ driveways during 

pick up and drop off peak times. 

Also, please remember that the 

staff parking lot and bus bays are 

not to be used as a drop off/pick 

up area. 

To stay informed and up to date on 

school events throughout the year, 

please navigate to our Webpage 

and follow us on Instagram. 

A warm welcome to our new Gator 

staff: Elisa Bruyer, Lindsay 

Cavett-Goodwin, Derek Harrison, 

Krystal Blatz, Rosalba Politi, 

Tyler Boychuk, and Mario Tipay!  

Principal’s Coffee will be held on 

September 19th at 8:30-9:30 am 

in the staff room. This is just an 

opportunity to stop by and say 

hello, check in, and share your 

thoughts. I look forward to 

seeing you there! If you cannot 

make it, please know that my 

door is always open, and you are 

more than welcome to schedule 

an appointment with the office 

staff to discuss any questions or 

concerns you may have.  

Sincerely, 

Graham Jackson,  

Principal 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lorne-Akins-Junior-High/430362640356472
https://www.instagram.com/lorne.akins/
http://lajh.spschools.org/


 

  

  

Up Coming Events 

Food Truck Festival 

Lorne Akins Junior High 

School is holding its fourth 

annual Food Truck Festival 

from 11:30 am to 1:30 pm on 

Thursday, September 13th. 

Confirmed to be rolling into the 

school parking lot are: Jack’s 

Mobile Burger Truck, 

Smokehouse BBQ, Lemon 

Grass Grill & other food trucks. 

 

Terry Fox Run 

For over 30 years Canada has 

worked to achieve Terry’s 

vision – a world without Cancer. 

On September 14th, we will 

honour his vision by have our 

annual Terry Fox Run. Every 

student can help work towards 

his dream by bringing in a 

toonie for Terry to their T.A.  

 

Cross Country 

Our first inter-school sport 

event of the year is our Cross 

Country Running. The 72 

participants will be determined 

by the results of those who 

participated and completed the 

Terry Fox Run. Districts take 

place in Kingswood Park 

September 20, 2018. 

Volleyball  

Volleyball Senior and Junior 

tryouts are underway. Check 

our online school calendar 

for updates on games and 

practices. 

C.H.O.M.P Council 

The Lorne Akins Chomp 

Student Council would like 

to welcome all new students 

to the Gator Family.  

All are welcome to come to 

the next meeting, 

September 17, 2018. Listen 

to announcements for 

location. 

Sports Shorts 

Intramurals 

Stay active while the 

summer weather lasts. 

Every lunch hour, join in on 

the fun with intramurals 

located at the soccer 

fields. You can also sign 

out a ball from the active 

living room and have your 

own fun in the sun! All you 

need to do is go to Room 

111, leave your student 

handbook where the ball of 

your choice is, and return 

the ball when you are done 

and collect your handbook. 

Greetings Gator community! My name is Derek Harrison. I am honored to be one of the new members of the Lorne 

Akins staff. This year I will be taking on the role of Assistant Principal and I will also be teaching Gr. 9 Social Studies 

as well.  

 

I have had the pleasure of working in the District for 10 years teaching kindergarten, grade. 4, 7, 8, and 9. I love 

working with and teaching junior high students. This is a stage where they begin to learn and develop their identities, 

through friendships, sports, academics and other opportunities, all of which are in abundance at Lorne Akins Jr. High. 

I know this will be an incredible year I can’t wait to get started and aim to bring enthusiasm, passion, and commitment 

to the Gator community.  

 

I wish you all an amazing year and I look forward to meeting you as the year progresses!  

 

Regards, 

 

Mr. Harrison 
 

Word from Our 

Assistant Principal 



 

  

 

 

Food Truck Festival 
(Continued)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to remind everyone 

that if a student is leaving the 

school for any reason or if you will 

be late for school a parent or 

guardian must call, email, or send 

a note to the office. No student is 

permitted to leave the school if we 

do not receive consent. In 

addition, any student that arrives 

to school late without a parent or 

guardian informing the office will 

be unexcused, which will count 

against your child not attending 

A.P.P.L.E. Day. 

 

HELP US KNOW YOUR CHILD IS 

SAFE! When your child is away from 

school, please call the Absentee Line at 

780 460 3728. You may leave a message 

at that number anytime. This will help 

us ensure that your child has not 

encountered difficulty on the way to 

school. If they are late they must stop 

at the office.  

Just a reminder: we love to see 

all of your wonderful creations 

so if you are proud of something 

you have created be sure to 

drop past the office and let us 

see!  

 

We wish you all a wonderful 

School Year. 

 

Mrs. Campagna 

Mrs. Hanson 

Ms. Switzer 

 

Welcome Back from the Ladies in the Office 

Come Meet the Teacher Thursday, September 13 at 7:00 p.m. 

Student Lunches 

Please ensure your child is prepared for the day. If 

lunches or other personal items are being dropped off at 

the office please ensure you notify your child. While 

phones are not allowed in the classroom students are able 

to check their messages at lunch time. The office cannot 

guarantee timely delivery.  

Lorne Akins Junior High School is holding its fourth annual Food Truck Festival from 11:30am 
to 1:30pm on Thursday, September 13th. Confirmed to be rolling into the school parking lot are: 
Smokehouse BBQ, Lemon Grass Grill, Jack’s Mobile Burger Truck, & other food trucks. Meals 
average from $8 to $12.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns please email Cynthia Dyer at cynthia.dyer@spschools.org. 
 



 

  

Fun-Raising 

 
               Dough Raiser                                       Boston Pizza’s School Earn Back 
 
 
  
Lorne Akins will be taking part in Cobs Bread 

Dough Raiser Program. 
  
All you have to do is say that you are raising 

dough for Lorne Akins and 5 % of the funds 

spent will be donated back to the school. 
  
For more details call Cobs Bread at 780-458-

9133 or pay them a visit at 212 2 Hebert Road, 

St Albert, AB T8N 5T8. 

 

If you are a Boston Pizza lover, you could be 

raising funds for Lorne Akins!  

 

When you eat at your local Boston Pizza, keep 

your original receipt and send it in with your 

child, or come in yourself and drop it off in the 

office.  

Every receipt we receive we will earn 5% of the 

total spent.

 

 

What is going on in the Community

Drop In Book Blub 

 

Come by the St. Albert Public 

Library September 10 

between 7-8:30 pm for book 

club! All are welcome!  

Lorne Akins Pizza Night 

 

September 20, 2018 Lorne Akins 

will be partnering with Papa 

Johns for a Pizza Night. 15% of 

the total spent will be donated to 

the school. A promo code will be 

emailed closer to the date.  

 

Junior BAM 

 

Thursday September 27 from 7 ð 

8 p.m. come on our to Servus 

Place, Court 2 for Junior BAM! 

Email fsanchez@st.albert.ca for 

more any questions. 
Blood Donor Clinic 

 

Looking to give back? Come by St. 

Albert Inn between 3:30 and 7:30 to 

donate blood. 

mailto:fsanchez@st.albert.ca


 

  

 

First Day of 

Classes 

Jr. High 

Parentõs 

Meeting @ 

7 pm 

Welcome 

Back BBQ 

School 
Pictures 

Food Truck 

Festival 
Terry Fox 

Run 

District Cross-

Country @ 

Kingswood 

Park 

Principal’s 

Coffee @ 

8:30 

Grade 7 

Social 

Presentation Grade 7 

Social 

Presentation 
PARTY 

Program 9-1 

Outdoor 

Ed. 

Overnight 

HeLa Trip 

Meet the 

Teacher 

@ 7 pm 

PARTY 

Program 9-2 

Zones Cross-

Country @ 

Goldbar Park 

Orange 

Shirt Day 

SAPEC Volleyball Tournament  

Pizza Night  


